
If this information is required in accessible format, please contact The Regional Municipality 
of Durham at 1-800-372-1102 extension 3560. 

September 16, 2016 

Celeste Dugas, Manager, York Durham District Office 
Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change 
230 Westney Road South, Floor 5 
Ajax, ON  L1S 7J5 

Dear Ms. Dugas: 

RE: Durham/York Energy from Waste Project 
Response to MOECC Review of the 2015 Soil Testing Report 
Certificate of Approval: #7306-8FDKNX 

In response to your letter dated July 28, 2016, for the 2015 Soils Testing Report submitted to the 
Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change (MOECC) on October 23, 2015, the Regional 
Municipalities of Durham and York (Regions) offer the following summary responses in the attached 
letter issued to the Regions from the Regions’ soil testing consultants, WSP. 

If you require additional information, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Mirka Januszkiewicz, P.Eng. 
Director, Waste Management Services 

The Regional Municipality of Durham 
905.668.7711 ext. 3464 
Mirka.Januszkiewicz@durham.ca 

Laura McDowell, P.Eng. 
Director, Environmental Promotion 
and Protection 
The Regional Municipality of York 
905.830.4444 ext. 75077 
Laura.McDowell@york.ca 

c. K. Hedley, Director, Environmental Approvals Branch, MOECC
D. Goyette, Director, Central Region, MOECC
S. Thomas, Issues Project Coordinator, MOECC
P. Dunn, Senior Environmental Officer, MOECC
P. Martin, Supervisor (Acting), Air, Pesticides, and Environmental Planning, MOECC
G. Battarino, Project Officer, Project Coordination, MOECC
E. O’Leary, Environmental Resource Planner and Environmental Assessment Coordinator, Air,

Pesticides, and Environmental Planning, MOECC 

Encl. 
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